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back in the heat of mid-August, our 
students recently ended a rigorous 
semester with a string of nal exams.  
The end of a semester offers all of 
us a chance to re ect on the positive 
and productive habits we practiced as 
well as an opportunity to establish an 
improved path for ourselves, moving 
beyond any unproductive thoughts 
or patterns that might have hampered 
our best effort.

I believe it also is important to 
openly acknowledge that during 
the last week of our semester – with 
only a short time remaining before 
students were scheduled to take 
nal exams – our District stood at 
the brink of reaching a point we 
had never reached in our histor y: an 
employee work stoppage that would 
have cancelled school and likely 
disrupted the scheduled completion 
of the semester.

Like many others, I took appraisal 
and have re ected often about the past 
months, weeks, days and even hours 
leading up to the moment when we 
nally knew for certain that we had 
resolved the impasse and that school 
would continue without interruption. 
These re ections continued well into 
the days since we reached a resolution.

We now stand at a point wherein 
we can best ser ve our students and 

New beginnings in 
a New Year

A message from the Superintendent …
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Incoming freshmen update
All students entering 9th grade in a District 

211 school during fall 2019 are required 
to take a placement test.  On October 13, 
2018, the incoming freshman class of 2023 
took the PSAT 8/9 test, part of the SAT Suite 
of Assessments, as the required placement 
exam.  Results of this test allow high schools 
to learn more about each student’s strengths 
and abilities.  Student services directors and 
junior high school teachers will review test 
scores and determine academic placementreview test 
mid-February.  The deadline for requesting a 
change in elective course selection is February 
1, 2019.  If you have questions or need further 
assistance, please contact the student services 
director at the high school your child will 
attend in the fall.

Summer school dates have been approved 
by the Board of Education.  The first semester 
of summer school will begin on Tuesday, June 
4, 2019, and will continue through Tuesday, 
June 25, 2019.  Second semester will start 
on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 and will end 
on Thursday, July 18, 2019.  Summer school 
classes will not meet on Fridays (June 7, June 
14, June 21, June 28, July 5, and July 12).  
There will be no classes on Thursday, July 4 



	

If you require assistance while visiting the G.A. McElroy 
Administration Center


